
PTO NEWSLETTER, 5-25-2018 

  

Dear Parents, 
  

It is crazy to think this is our last newsletter of the year and we want each of you to 
know how much we have appreciated your help and support throughout the year. We 
are so grateful to our Canyon Rim Academy community and wish we could personally 
thank all of you who have given of your time and effort to support activities and 
volunteer at the school. We have loved our interaction with your children as we have 
been at various activities and in the hallways, and love being a part of their lives. We 
hope they will always remember that they can change the world for the better and strive 
to do that! 
  
FIELD DAY- 
Field day is fast approaching on Thursday, May 31st. This is one of the kids favorite events of 
the year. Please have your kids wear sunscreen, hats, and bring a water bottle for this fun filled 
day. If you’d still like to sign up to help, we would love that! Go 
to  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-field3 to sign up 
We’d love to see you there!! breakfast and lunch will be provided for volunteers.  
  
IMPORTANT REIMBURSEMENT INFO- 
If you have any outstanding receipts that need to be turned in for reimbursement, please turn 
them in TODAY!  With the exception of field day, we need you to turn in all outstanding receipts 
TODAY. You can find PTO reimbursement forms right inside the door of the PTO room and 
once you fill it out and attach applicable receipts you can leave it in the PTO box in the main 
office. Please let us know if you have questions regarding this process. Thanks! 
  
BOX TOPS and AMAZON 
Let’s make all our box tops count! We hope that all of you will get the box top app and use it 
throughout the summer. Not only can you continue to cut out your box tops and turn them into 
the school, you can also scan your grocery receipts to receive more money towards our school. 
Look up the box top app and use it throughout the summer to help support our school! 
Also, just a friendly reminder that every time you shop at amazon and go through the link at 
www.canyonrimacademy.org,  a portion of your money goes to the school. Thanks for your 
support in these ways! 
  
FLIER WITH LAST DAY OF SCHOOL ACTIVITIES: 
Attached is a flyer with last day activities and events so it is easier to keep everything straight. 
  
We hope you all have a wonderful, safe summer! Thanks again for all you have done this year! 
  
Love, 
Jill and Michelle 
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